
FBLA STATE LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE 
April 1-3, 2025 · Tucson, AZ 

 
Hotels At-a-Glance 
Rooms must be designated at the time of registering for the State Leadership Conference to take advantage of the 
below conference rates. Rooms are booked on a first-come, first-served basis. All payments will be made to FBLA 
Arizona. Room costs include tax and fees. They do not include parking. Questions should be directed to FBLA Arizona 
by emailing missey.boucher-goodman@azed.gov 

 

Hotel Room Rate* 
TAXES & FEES INCLUDED- 
DOES NOT INCLUDE PARKING 

Distance to 
TCC 

Breakfast 
INCLUDED 

Parking 
Fee 

SunLink 
ACCESSIBLE 

Hampton Inn Tucson Downtown $197 0.2 miles YES YES - 

Home2 Suites by Hilton Tucson 
Downtown $207 0.2 miles YES YES - 

The Leo Kent Hotel $223 0.2 miles NO YES - 

Ramada by Wyndham Tucson $149 0.4 miles YES NO YES 

AC Hotel Tucson Downtown $227 0.5 miles NO YES  NO 

Graduate Tucson $262 1.8 miles NO YES YES 

Tucson Marriott University Park $207 1.8 miles NO YES YES 

Aloft Tucson University $187 2.8 miles NO NO YES 

La Quinta Inn & Suites By 
Wyndham Tucson – Reid Park $177 4.1 miles YES NO NO 

Sheraton Tucson Hotel & Suites $186 7.3 miles NO NO NO 

Hilton Tucson East $227 9.0 miles NO YES NO 

Westward Look Wyndham Grand 
Resort & Spa $198 9.1 miles NO NO NO 

 
*Room rate is inclusive of sales taxes and any fees assessed by the property. Parking fees are NOT included in the price. 
You need to make sure you are selecting those if your hotel has parking fees.  

 
FBLA Arizona worked to book as many rooms as possible at each of the hotels, with a goal of securing enough 
for all members and advisers to have rooms during the State Leadership Conference. Reservations cannot be 
canceled after 11:59 PM on the cancellation date. Please look that over as dates are different for different hotels.  
(“Cancelation Deadline”). Chapters are responsible for ensuring payment is received by FBLA Arizona no later 
than April 1, 2025 if you are bringing payment with you. (“Payment Deadline”).. 
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